
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November 29, 1994 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Marian  Ann Montgomery 

The Sixth Floor 

411 Elm Street 

Dallas, Texas 75202-3301 

 

Dear Dr. Montgomery: 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for all of your assistance in connection 

with our Dallas public hearing on November 18, 1994. 

 

You and the other  staff members from The Sixth Floor with whom we dealt provided 

invaluable assistance to the Board in preparation for the hearing and during our trip.  Your ready 

willingness to escort the Board and staff to Dealey Plaza and the museum during the lunch break 

was particularly helpful and added immensely to the media coverage. 

 

Again, our sincere thanks for all of your efforts during the Dallas trip.  We look forward 

to working with you again in the future. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk 

Associate Director for Communications 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November 29, 1994 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Gary Mack 

The Sixth Floor 

411 Elm Street 

Dallas, Texas 75202-3301 

 

Dear Mr. Mack: 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for all of your help in advance of the 

Board's hearing in Dallas and for your testimony on November 18, 1994. 

 

Your advice on media contacts for the hearing was very useful to me.  In addition, the 

Board appreciates your taking the time to testify.  We will be following up on the points you 

made during your testimony. 

 

Again, our sincere thanks for all of your assistance in connection with the Dallas hearing. 

 We look forward to working with you again in the future. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk 

Associate Director for Communications 

    

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November 29, 1994 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Robert Porter 

The Sixth Floor 

411 Elm Street 

Dallas, Texas 75202-3301 

 

Dear Mr. Porter: 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for all of your assistance in connection 

with the Board's public hearing in Dallas on November 18, 1994. 

 

I appreciate the time you took to talk with me on the telephone prior to the hearing and 

for providing me with your media list.  The coverage was excellent.  I was also glad that you 

could stay around for most of the day at the hearing. 

 

Again, my sincere thanks for all of your help.  I look forward to working with you again 

in the future.  Please do not hesitate to contact me if I may be of any assistance to you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk 

Associate Director for Communications 

 

 


